Report on Board Community Meetings: July 24, 2018 Honolulu Community Meeting (Manoa)

General Business Meeting August 2, 2018

The Board of Education ("Board") held a community meeting in July with the primary purpose of introducing Board Chairperson Catherine Payne and Board Member Dwight Takeno to the community and sharing views on public education.

The community meeting occurred in the City and County of Honolulu on July 24, 2018 at the Manoa Public Library meeting room (located at 2716 Woodlawn Drive, Manoa, Hawaii) from 5:00-6:00 p.m. The meeting was hosted by Board Chairperson Payne and Board Member Takeno. There were approximately 40 attendees, which included Superintendent Christina Kishimoto, Deputy Superintendent Phyllis Unebasami, State Librarian Stacey Aldrich, Department staff, teachers, parents, students, and community members.